
 

Sisterhood of Temple Israel  

Reform Congregation of Staten Island 

  

COMMUNITY NEW YEAR’S CARD 

 

A beautiful card welcoming the year 5785 will be specially designed by Jules (JD) Lee, talented 

artist and child of Judy A. Lee.  Along with warm wishes for a happy and sweet New Year, the 

names of all the participating congregants will be printed inside the card. 

What a wonderful way to send Rosh Hashanah greetings to 

ALL MEMBERS OF THE TEMPLE ISRAEL FAMILY! 

 

Please send your check for $40.00 (if paid by, August 8, 2024) or $45.00 (if paid by, 

September 6, 2024).  After September 6, we are unable to accept any more submissions. 

 Send the tear off below to: Silvia Gornstein, 73 Topside Lane, SI, NY 10309 

To be sure you are included in this Temple Israel tradition, it is imperative that we receive your 

check made out to Sisterhood of Temple Israel no later than September 6, 2024. 

Tear off………………………………………………………………………. 

Name as you want it to appear on the line listing in the card (please print): 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

   

Phone number:________________________________  


